
Dear Parent/Guardian
Welcome to our dedicated webpage on Covid 19.  On this page we hope to present, in an easily accessible manner, relevant information and guidelines which parents and guardians may require during these challenging times.  I have no doubt that you are aware that all the information presented here has been shared with you already through our Compass platform and our regular communications via the Compass email. This will continue to be the case.  This page is just another platform through which you can easily and readily access guidelines and links which may be of interest to you.
We would advise that you take a close look at the step by step guidelines which guide you through the process you follow if updating your details on Compass.  If your details are not correct you are missing out on some very important information and updates which have a direct impact on your daughter’s education. You can contact us via the school’s email at office@loretobalbriggan.ie should you wish to make any particular or direct query which is not answered here.  This email address is checked regularly.
Through Compass you can check in on our google suite and see how your daughter is progressing.
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